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Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: T Buck <imtbuck@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 12:58 PM
To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
Cc: Madison, Kimberly
Subject: Dollar General license renewal

I oppose renewing # 14272 Dollar General’s license at 1300 E. Locust St..  
They have been and continue to be bad neighbors. They NEVER pick up the trash generated from their 
customers and dumpsters that flies around our neighborhood - Whitnall Knoll that is Dousman, Roadsmeet, 
Gordon and Locust. 
We are awakened by raccoons fighting for dumped foods, rats, and “dumpster divers” most nights. At one time 
“Roger” from the City kept DG in check but he’s retired. 
 
Theresa Buck, 1220 E Locust #111, 920-602-7203 
 
These photos are from my LIVING ROOM and (upper) BEDROOM windows: 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from imtbuck@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 
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MAN INSIDE DUMPSTER 
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